
Haren Construction Company 

Please be advised that Haren Construction Company, Inc. is planning to bid the Etowah, 
TN – North Industrial Park Pump Station & Force Main project.  We plan to subcontract 
out the following areas of work: 

 

 Concrete Work, Painting, Electrical, Erosion Control, Paving, Fencing, and Hauling. 

If you are interested or know of any subcontractors that is bidding this project, please 
contact me at 423-604-3038. Quotes received by Noon 7/22/2025 via email 
(snelson@harenconstruction.com). 

We appreciate your time and help in this matter. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 


